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Coronavirus update  

Dear Parents and carers, 

Following the Government announcement for schools to start reopening, we are 

currently working with the local authority at how this may be safely implemented 

across Birmingham.  At the same time we are preparing Risk Assessments and 

continue to make plans to ensure that we can return to school when it is safe to 

do so. We will keep you updated when we have more information.  

You can contact us by ; 

Telephone    0121 464 2034 

Email            enquiry@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk 

                     S.davies@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk 

                     t.cohen@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk 

Facebook messenger  - See Bloomsbury Nursery School on Facebook 

Tapestry  - Please see your child's online journal 

 

If you have any concerns about a child and want further advise please contact—Children’s Advice and Support Ser-

vice (CASS) on 0121 303 1888 

 

In the meantime, please visit our school website, Facebook   and access your child's Tapestry account  for 

updates from your child's keyworker re possible activities to do at home.  

 


